
From: Maureen Gentemann 

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 1:52 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject:  

These developers shouldn’t be allowed to build such a monster building on the moraine. 
I have been living in Oak ridges for 42 years and there is a “reason”that land has not 
been developed ... nothing has changed!!...still the Oak ridges moraine, geologists 
should be making these decisions. We shouldn’t cow tow to the greedy developers 
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